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Note to File

TELECON WITH J0llN ELLIOT, DUKE POWER COMPANY ON MAY 8, 1972

Elliot called for an interpretation of our question 12.10 in the
recent question list for Oconee 2 & 3 review.

I told him that the reference in the question snould have been to
section 12A-6 instead of page 12A-6. Duke listed the number of
professional people in its engineering department but did not break
it down into nucicar trained people. We are requesting that this be
done.
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I. A. Peltier

ec: 1. Peltier (2), DL
A. Schwencer, DL
R. C. DeYoung, DL
C. R. Van Niel, RO

.

.

I

i

i '

- j

8001090 7 3 5'

y
-


